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 The following items of correspondence have been received since the last meeting of the 
Authority, and are not subject to a separate report. Copies are available from the Chief Fire 
Officer on request: 

 
 

i) FSC 30/08 Attendance Management in the Fire and Rescue Service 
ii) FSC 31/08 FRS Equality and Diversity Strategy and 2008 Awards and Firefighters 

survey 
iii) FSC 32/08 Publication of Statutory Guidance; Creating strong, safe and prosperous 

communities, and notification of a proposed Economic Assessment Statutory Duty on 
Local Authorities 

iv) FSC 33/08 Developing the case for setting age restrictions for sale of matches and 
lighters 

v) FSC 34/08 Publication of research reports 
vi) FSC 35/08 PFI Programme for the Fire and Rescue Service – Round 6 
vii) FSC 36/08 Update on the New Dimension LTCM project and three year funding 

allocation 
viii) FSC 37/08 Operational assessment of Service Delivery update 
ix) FSC 38/08 Fire and Resilience Programme Highlights – July 2008 
x) FSC 39/08 FiReControl Project and water (hydrants) 
xi) FSC 40/08 Financial arrangements for fire fighter pensions – top up grant payments 
xii) FSC 41/08 FiReControl cost apportionment 
xiii) FSC 42/08 Evaluation of the Home Fire Risk Check and Fire Prevention Grant 

programmes 
xiv) FSC 43/08 Generic Risk Assessment 5.7 – Explosives Part 1, Version 2 
xv) FSC 44/08 FRS Equality and Diversity – Recruitment targets 
xvi) FSC 45/08 Consultation on the National Procurement Strategy for the Fire and 

Rescue Service 2008 – 2011 
xvii) FSC 46/08 Publication of a research report – understanding people’s attitudes 

towards fire risk 
xviii) FSC 47/08 Update on IRMP Steering Group action strategy 
xix) FSC 48/08 Community Infrastructure Levy 
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